

Blackthorn Place, Chesterton, Newcastle-under-Lyme, Staffordshire. ST5 7BE

Monday 27th November

Dear Crackley Bank Families,



We had the absolute pleasure of having Sam from the Dougie Mac come and join us for a very special assembly on Friday. As you know last year, we took part in two charity events to raise money for the Dougie Mac. We did our sponsor packs back in May where the children collected money after completing an activity. We also did our 'race for Dougie Mac' in July, where children had a fantastic day spent with the Dougie Mac team doing their races.

We were delighted to hear that in total we raised £2,112.84 from both of these events!

Dougie Mac were absolutely blown away with the support from our Crackley Bank community. They were so overwhelmed by this, that they have arranged for Crackley Bank Primary School to have their very own 'gold leaf' added to the Support Recognition Tree in the Dougie Mac reception area, which is very special indeed! They also came into school on Friday to deliver us a huge cheque with our total amount raised and to thank the children for their support.



We know that this amount raised however is down to yourselves — the Crackley Bank community (or 'charity heroes' as I like to call us!), and we are so grateful for all your support.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Lowndes & all the Crackley Team!

Our School Rules:

Try your best

Be calm

Be truthful

Be safe

Be kind











